
June 8, 2022

Dear Parents and Future Fourth Graders,

	Welcome to Mrs. Buchwald’s class! We are Room 411, and I am so excited to be your teacher for the 2022-2023 school year. 
	In your new classroom you will have a reading corner, earn team points for great behavior, collaborate, and have fun learning and exploring together.
	During the year you will have lots of fun doing experiments as you discover our Science units, Electricity, Matter and Watery Earth. In Social Studies, you will learn about our great state of Pennsylvania, and the regions of the United States. Writing Workshop, math explorations, and reading great books will also fill our days!
	Please send me a postcard this summer to let me know what you are doing or where you have gone. I would also love for you to bring a favorite photo from this summer on the first day of school. It could be of a special place that you visit, or of a fun time that you have while enjoying summer break.
	I will occasionally check my email this summer, so if you would like to contact me, my email address is cbuchwald@cbsd.org.

Have a wonderful summer break and I will see you on Monday, August 29th!

                                                                      Sincerely,

							                      Mrs. Buchwald
Please send your postcard to: Mrs. Buchwald
			           2015 Palomino Drive
                                               Warrington, PA 18976

